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              Boldmere Junior School – Newsletter 
                 COFIELD ROAD,  SUTTON COLDFIELD, B73 5SD 

                  Telephone:  464 3656      Fax:  0121 464 1344 

                    Website:   www.bldmerej.bham.sch.uk 

  

                                                        
This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment 

 

  

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians       27 November 2018 

           No 12 

 

General Information 
 

Culmington Manor – year 4 (2019) –  

Medical/Dietary Information and Reminder of next payment 
 

Medical/Dietary Information - urgent 

If you have not already done so, please send in your completed medical/dietary form to the 

school office by Thursday of this week (29 November 2018).  If you have not received a 

form, please contact the school office immediately. 

 

Payment 

The total cost of this trip is £141.10 and we have received everyone’s deposit of £50.  

However, we take this opportunity to remind you that the next payment of £50 (non-

refundable) is due by Friday 30 November 2018.  The balance will be due by Friday 14 

December 2018.  Please check your ParentPay account to be sure you are up to date. 

 

Forthcoming Events 
 

6H’s Class Assembly – WEDNESDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2018– 9.05 am 
A reminder that parents/guardians of children in 6H are invited to their class assembly 

tomorrow (Wednesday 28 November). The assembly will last approximately 40 minutes.  

We look forward to seeing you then but appreciate that not all parents/guardians will be able 

to attend due to family or work commitments. 

 

Christmas Meal – Children – Wednesday 5 December 2018 
A reminder that if your child usually has sandwiches and would like a Christmas meal on 

Wednesday 5 December 2018, please fill in the slip below.  The meal choice will be a 

Turkey Roast with potatoes and seasonable vegetables.  The other options will include 

Vegetable Samosa, Veggie Bake and Pasta Tuna Bake.  The pudding choices will include 

‘Chocolate Hedgehog’, mince tart and Christmas log. 

Please note, if your child usually has a hot meal and would like a vegetarian option, please 

indicate on the slip.  All slips to be returned to the school office and payment made via 

ParentPay by TOMORROW - Wednesday 28 November 2018.    We have some 

parents who may have paid on ParentPay but have NOT yet sent in their 

slip to the office confirming their meal choice. 
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Year 5 Trip to Cadbury World – Thursday 20 December 2018 
If you have not sent in your consent slip, please do so asap.  Voluntary donation for this trip 

should be paid via ParentPay. 

 

Attendance for last week 
The winners of our weekly Head Teacher’s certificate for the best attendance week 

ending 23 November 2018  were 5M, 5F and 3T.   Whole School Attendance for week 

ending 23 November 2018 was  97.50%. 

 

Busy Bodies News -IMPORTANT INFORMATION  

 

December Booking form. 

Forms are available at the Busy Bodies desk and on the schools’ website. Please return your 

forms and fees by THIS FRIDAY 30TH NOVEMBER. 

 

If you are still outstanding November payments, please include this amount with your 

December fees.  

 

December is a four-week booking form, so please ensure that all four weeks are completed.  

 

January booking form 

January booking forms are available on the schools’ website for those parents who would like 

to plan ahead. 

 

Should you have any queries concerning your fees/payments please speak with the manager.  

 

PTA News –  
Christmas is coming – look out for a PTA newsletter listing all of the lovely things 

happening for the children over the next few weeks before they break up. Christmas is a very 

busy time and we do ask a lot of you. Please read this newsletter and take note of the dates. 

Any help is greatly appreciated. 

 

Christmas Fair will happen on Friday 7th December 2018. 5.30 - 8pm.. Please put it in your 

diary, it will be great to see you there for some Christmas cheer. 

 

Community News – Disclaimer – The following community events are for your 

information.  Should you wish to obtain further information or attend, it is at parents’ own 

discretion. 

 

The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe 
Following on from the success of last year’s Potter Party, this year families have an opportunity to enter the 

magical world of Narnia.  The event is on Saturday 1 December in St Michael’s church hall, 192 Boldmere Road 

– 5.15/5.30 pm entrance until 7.30 pm.  Storytelling, craft activities and food/refreshments included in the cost.  
Children £3.50 and Adults £1.50.  Tickets are available from Jeanette Nicholls, Children’s and Families’ 

Missioner Jeanette.cfm@gmail.com or 07492474472. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs N Silverwood 

Head of School 

mailto:Jeanette.cfm@gmail.com
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BOLDMERE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 
CHRISTMAS MEAL – WEDNESDAY 5 DECEMBER 2018 – CHILDREN 

 

If your child usually has a Roast Wednesday meal, they will automatically be ordered a 

Christmas Turkey Meal on this day and there is no need to fill in the slip. 

 

If they usually choose the vegetarian option or fish option on a Roast Wednesday, please 

indicate below their vegetarian/fish meal choice for that day. 

 

If they usually bring sandwiches and would like to order a Christmas Turkey Meal or a 

vegetarian option, please indicate their meal choice below and return the slip to the office and 

ensure you make your payment of £2.30 on ParentPay asap. 

 

We will be unable to process any meal orders until we have received payment on ParentPay 

and we have been advised of your meal choice. 

 

 

 

 

 

Name of my child ……………………………………………….Class ………… 

 

My child usually has sandwiches and would like to order 

the following: 

 

Christmas Turkey Meal        …….. 

 

I would like to order the vegetarian option of Samosa    …….. 

 

I would like to order the vegetarian option of Veggie Bake    …….. 

   

I would like to order Pasta Tuna Bake      …….. 

 

 

Signature of Parent/Guardian …………………………………………………………… 

 

Please ensure your ParentPay account is in credit 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND MAKE YOUR 

PAYMENT ON PARENTPAY BY TOMORROW (WEDNESDAY 28 NOVEMBER 

2018) 

 

 


